
Dear All

We hope you have all had a good week and are enjoying the sunshine.

**************************************************************************

Update on Return to Services

Thank you to everyone who has responded to the survey. We received 20 replies and this
information is extremely useful to us in our planning. We are very much hoping to be able to
resume a schedule of services from 23rd August and will confirm arrangements as soon as
they are clear.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Wearing of Face Coverings

Today (31/7) it was announced by the government that the wearing of face coverings will
become mandatory in places of worship from 8th August. In the meantime it remains their
strong advice that this happens now.

In light of this, if you are intending to visit St Mary’s during the openings for private
prayer, please bring a face covering.

We are offering limited opening of St Mary’s
for individual private prayer. We are opening twice a week:

Saturday 2.00pm – 4.00pm

Wednesday 10.00am – 1200

This week is the Eighth Sunday after Trinity.

Thank you to Stephen for continuing to produce the pewslip.

We hope we can all meet again very soon. In the meantime, if you have any questions do
please contact us. Remember to stay safe.

Carol & Willem


